
 
 

TOWN OF FARMINGTON 
SPECIAL MEETING 

 
The Special Meeting of the Town of Farmington Board was called to order on Monday,  
November 11, 2013 at 7:30pm at the Town Hall. All board members were present. 

Bid for construction of addition to salt shed had not been received. No action taken. 

 Board discussed sharing some of the cost with La Crosse County Department of Land 
Conservation on proposed waterway on Robert Olson’s farm on Baker Road. They are 
considering putting in a concrete structure where the waterway would meet the culvert on Baker 
Road. A motion was made by Kirchner that the township offer $500 to help complete the project, 
seconded by Gilbert. Motion passed. 

Jim Needham from The Insurance Center was present to discuss health insurance plan renewal 
options for 2014. He proposed that the township renew the current health insurance plan by 
December 1, 2013 rather than waiting until its expiration in April 2014.  By renewing now the 
increase in premiums through the end of 2014 will be 12% rather than the 67.2%. A motion was 
made by Hesse to renew the health insurance policy effective 12/1/13, seconded by Gilbert. 
Motion passed. Mr. Needham will prepare the proper paperwork. 
 
Motion adjourn at 8:40pm by Hesse, seconded by Gilbert. 
 
 
 
Betty Sacia 
Clerk, Town of Farmington 
 
 
 
 
 

 


